
 

 

           
April 4, 2025 

          Subject: Large Culvert Replacement 
        WIN: 024247.00 & 024263.00 

Location: T6 R8 WELS 
        Amendment No. 1    
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question:   
 

• Proposal Schedule of Items lines 0130 and 0140 call for Polymer Coated Pipe  
• Special provision Section 603 references Polymer 
• Grand Lake Rd and Hay Lake Bridge Sheet 5 of 14 in Structural Plate Note 2. References 

Polymer Coated 
• Both structural plate notes in item one requires five gage at or below the waterline.   
• Corrugated metal pipe comes in Polymer coated, but not thicker than 10 gage. 
• Galvanized structural plate can be produced in 5 gage. Would galvanized material be 

acceptable?  
 
Response: 
 

• On sheet 5 of 14 on both plan sets, strike Note #1 (omit all references to structural plate 
arch) 

• For these locations, the department prefers Polymer coated pipe arch as per SP603 for 
both Large Culvert Wins. 

 
Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on April 16, 2025. 
 
 
       
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


